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30 July 2003 
 
 

To: Headteachers of Primary schools, Secondary schools, Special schools and 
Pupil Referral Units in the City of Norwich 
 
 
Dear Headteacher 
 
Domestic Violence Research Project  
 
I wrote to you on 22 May and again on 16 June about this project and the survey of 
reported incidents that will be undertaken to establish the extent of the problem and 
the current involvement of respective agencies.  The week in which this survey will 
take place has now been fixed as 22 to 29 September 2003. If you are willing to 
participate, briefings have been arranged for you or a member of your staff on the 
following occasions: 
 

Tuesday 9 September at 3.30pm (Westwick Room, City Hall) 
Thursday 11 September at 1.00pm (Coslany Room, City Hall) 

Wednesday 17 September 2003 at 4.30pm (Westwick Room, City Hall) 
 
I hope you will feel able to take part in this important piece of work.  If you are willing 
to do so, please register your interest by faxing back the attached form.  
Questionnaires will then be sent to you. If you have any questions, please contact me 
or speak directly to Christine Arthurton on 01603 276633 or 276541 or email 
ArthurtonC@norfolk.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Shenstone 
Assistant Director (Pupil Access and Community Services) 
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Domestic Violence Research Project  
 
 
I am willing to take part in this project and undertake a survey of reported incidents 

during the week of count  22 – 29 September 2003. 

 
 
 
Signature ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Post ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
School ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
Please fax back to Karen Ellis on 01603 223838 


